Jupiter Campus Tours

Important Safety Information

As part of resuming campus tours, we have introduced some measures to ensure the safety of all
our guests, students, and staff. We ask that you please read the following information prior to
registering for a campus tour:

e Tours will be held with a limited capacity at this time to ensure proper social
distancing.

e Due to COVID-19, tours may have limited access to stops on campus. These
limitations may change as campus protocols allow.
Tours will be limited to four people per party/family.
All guests attending a tour must register in advance. We are unable to
accommodate walk-in guests at this time.

e Only registered guests will be permitted to join the tour.

We follow all guidelines and regulations outlined by the Florida Department of Health, which includes
travel restrictions and quarantine periods. Therefore please follow all advice, regulations, and
guidelines on the website below:

TRAVEL GUIDELINES

Individuals at higher risk of severe illness from COVID-19 should avoid events and group gatherings
where possible. If you fall into this category, please view our alternate virtual tours at this time.

WHAT WE EXPECT FROM YOU

e |tis recommended for guests to wear face masks/coverings throughout their campus
visit.
Please note, masks will NOT be provided during your visit.
All guests must adhere to our social distancing policy.
We have numerous hand sanitizing stations placed around campus. There will be
times we ask our guests to sanitize their hands.

e Our student tour guides may be present and will ensure that our policies and
procedures for reopening are being carried out, so we ask that you support them by
following their instructions.

WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT FROM US

Here’s what we are doing to help keep you safe:


https://floridahealthcovid19.gov/travelers/

Placing hand sanitizer stations throughout your tour route.
Sanitizing areas you will interact with during your tour.
Extensively training our tour guides on sanitation procedures and social distancing

guidelines.

e Implementing physical distancing measures in the lobby of the Student Resources
building.

e Providing access to Admissions Representatives while adhering to social distancing
policies.

We ask that you stay home if you:

e Have felt unwell in the past 14 days or been in contact with any person(s) who has

felt unwell.
Have been in contact with any person(s) who has tested positive for COVID-19.

Have been in contact with any person(s) experiencing any symptoms associated
with COVID-19.
e Believe you may have been exposed to COVID-19.

We look forward to welcoming you to campus. We advise you to wear comfortable shoes and
come prepared for the Florida heat by utilizing sunscreen and bringing a water bottle with you.

If you are unable to attend an in-person campus tour at this time, we do offer a Jupiter campus
virtual tour and campus highlights video, along with the opportunity to meet remotely with your
personal Admissions Counselor. To register for a meeting or to view our virtual tour and highlights
video, please refer to our Visit Us page.



http://www.fau.edu/honors/about/visit/

